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Re: Freedom of Information Request 
 
Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding Video 
Usage within NHS South Sefton CCG. 
 
Request/Response: 
 

1. Do you have any video conferencing hardware? If so what manufacturer and model?  
 
No 
 

2. Is there a support contract in place for this equipment?  
 
N/A 
 

3. How many systems / meeting room systems do you have? Across how many sites?  
 
0 
 

4. What video conferencing platforms do you use with this video conferencing hardware?  
 
Microsoft Teams 
 

5. What solutions are being used for Video Consultations at present? When is the next review 
of this contract?  
 
E-Consult – Due for review Nov 2021 
 

6. Do you use a video conferencing platform for interoperability (i.e. Teams to Zoom, Zoom to 
Webex etc)?  
 
N/A 
 
 

7. Does the organisation use Microsoft Teams for video conferencing? Has its usage 
overtaken any previous video conferencing tool in place before Microsoft Teams’ 
implementation?  
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Yes – This has overtaken all other available platforms 
 

8. Who is in charge of the Video Conferencing Estate / Equipment? What is their email 
address?  
 
There is currently no Video Conferencing equipment/estate but Informatics Merseyside is 
currently responsible for the CCGs IT requirements. 

 
 


